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High-profile fraud cases such as  

last year’s £500,000 vishing scam 

against the Highland Hospice have 

put Scottish charities on their guard. 

Whilst cases like this may not help 

charities spot what the next fraud  

will look like, there are steps they  

can take to deal with the tide of 

attempts to defraud them 

Charities must tackle vulnerability 

to fraud 



 
  
 

 

Charities must tackle vulnerability to fraud 

 

https://www.fraudadvisorypanel.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Tackling-Charity-Fraud-Checklist-March2018.pdf
https://www.fraudadvisorypanel.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Tackling-Charity-Fraud-Checklist-March2018.pdf

